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From: McCrae Recovery <mccraerecovery@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
To: McCrae Recovery <mccraerecovery@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Tue, 28 Jan 2025 17:26:29 +1100

Good afternoon, all,
Security update
On Friday we had CCTV cameras installed around the exclusion zone, providing 24-hour coverage, including licence plate
recognition. Further cameras will be installed in the coming days. Both Victoria Police and our nominated security company
have been conducting regular patrols around the exclusion zone, monitoring for suspicious people and vehicles. Any concerns
relating to suspicious behaviour should be directed to 000 (if currently being observed), or Crimestoppers – 1800 333 000 if you
hear any information 2nd or 3rd hand.
Investigation update
Ground monitoring equipment has been installed and measurements are now being taken. At this stage I do not have a
timeframe for any results from that monitoring.
The Department of Transport and Planning (DTP) and SES made the decision to reopen Pt Nepean Road on the weekend. An
assessment provided by DTP indicated that should a further landslide occur, there would be no impact to Pt Nepean Road.
Recovery Committee update
The make-up of the McCrae Landslide Recovery Committee is expected to be finalised today. There will be representatives
from council applicable to aspects of recovery, including the building surveyors, infrastructure, and emergency management
teams. We would also like to have representation from the affected residents – 1 or 2 people to provide direct input into the
committee and then disseminate information back to the affected residents. Request – as a collective, could the affected
residents please nominate up to two community representatives to participate in the recovery committee, and provide details to
me by Friday 31 Jan.
Communication update
The Dromana Drop-in centre will remain a point of contact where the Visitor Centre staff are able to direct any enquiries to the
team at Mornington. Please continue to use the email mccraerecovery@mornpen.vic.gov.au to pass on any observations or
questions you have about the recovery actions or any observations you have had. All queries about the Emergency Orders
should be directed to mbssupport@mornpen.vic.gov.au. For the latest updates please refer to our website
mornpen.vic.gov.au/mccraelandslide.
Thank you.

ANDREW BRICK (he/him) | Team Leader - Community Resilience and Emergency
Management
Email: andrew.brick@mornpen.vic.gov.au
Phone: 03 5950 1389
Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 2 Queen Street, Mornington VIC 3931
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